
Dear Representatives, 

 

I am writing to you as a 10-year homeschooling parent who lives in Blaine, Minnesota. We want 

to voice our concerns regarding the language of HF874. As written, the proposed changes could 

directly impact my ability to homeschool my four children. We greatly value home education 

and take our children's education very seriously. We oppose any changes to the State constitution 

that impacts our ability to home educate. 

 

We understand that need for quality public education for all students who desire public 

education, but we do not wish to see public education reforms at the expense of private or home 

education. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brenda Krotzer 

9413 Bataan St. NE 

Blaine, MN 55449 

612-219-9818 
 


